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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

40.           Favor Deon  Turner

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Los Angeles County Residents,

Vote No on the Half-Cent Sales Tax for Homelessness:

On November 2024, you will be asked to vote on a proposed half-cent sales 
tax hike to fund homelessness and affordable housing services. I strongly 
urge you to vote NO on this dangerous and misguided measure.

The Board of Supervisors, who are responsible for proposing this tax 
increase, claim that it is necessary to address the county's homelessness 
crisis. However, their true intention is to keep the 'Homeless Industrial 
Complex' open forever. This complex is a multi-billion-dollar industry that 
profits off the suffering of our most vulnerable residents.

The Board's plan will not solve the homelessness problem. It will only pour 
more money into a broken system that has failed to make a meaningful 
difference. The problem is not a lack of funding but a lack of accountability 
and effective policies.

The proposed tax increase would also disproportionately burden low-income 
families and working-class Angelenos. These are the people who are already 
struggling to make ends meet, and they cannot afford another tax hike.

Furthermore, the Board has a proven track record of mismanagement and 
waste. They have already diverted billions of dollars in homelessness funds 
to other purposes. There is no guarantee that the money raised by this tax 
increase will actually be used to help those in need.

It's time for a change. We need to demand real solutions to the homelessness 
crisis, not just more money for the same failed policies. Vote NO on the half-
cent sales tax in November 2024.

Together, we can end the Homeless Industrial Complex and create a better 
future for all Angelenos.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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40.           Other Terilyn  Broussard The homeless outreach has nothing to offer the homeless population my 
family is homeless and I've been told I'm smart I'll figure it out, my family's I fo 
has been collected for data and these people never return,they don't provide 
requested info to get into housing,my family was trying to get into housing 
before the  heat came. We were asked to get rid of our animals and can't 
receive housing resources. These outreach programs take resources that 
people need while they sit in air conditioning instead of checking on the 
people who need them. They  rush you off the phone are rude or 
discriminatory as to who they choose to provide services. They omit info they 
should be providing. I'm disabled and my family works. We are survivors of dv
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